Ontario Energy board
P.0. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Young Street
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Attention: Klrste)k/f

We are writing concerning the notice we received from your office regarding Board file
number EB-2007-0050. We are requesting observer status at the hearing on the proposed
Bruce-Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project as the final decision will have a large

impact on the future use of our property.

Sincerely yours,
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Kendra Broadley a

81 Shoreline Dr.

St. Catharines, ON, L2N 5N7
905-937-2024, broadlev(@vaxxine.com
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Donna Voisin

72 Springbank Cres
Kitchener, ON N2M 4P7
(519) 576-6826
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Ken & Geraldine Rowland
27 Fir Ave.,

St. Catharines, ON, L2P 1B8
905-682-3034
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Vicki Hartman
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